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22/04/2024  14:01:532023/5393/P SUPPRT Stuart Perry I live next door in the lower two floors of 17 Cannon Place, and support this application. As best I can tell it 

mainly differs from the prior approved version 2023/2360/P by adding an additional single-storey small 

extension into the garden at the basement level, which I didn’t do at my property. I think it’s a great idea, on 

my side that part of the garden close to the house is paved (ie so no contribution to biodiversity or rainfall 

management), and is very shaded which means firstly I don’t use it for sitting outside (ie it doesn't offer much 

amenity), and secondly a glazed extension wouldn’t contribute to any heat build-up in the house. So I’d say the 

proposed extension would offer a huge amount of amenity to family life by adding indoor space, but with no 

negative external impacts, happy to support it.
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